
Matthew J. Sinback 
msinback@bassberry.com 

(615) 742-7910

150 Third Avenue South, Suite 2800 
Nashvil le, TN 37201 

bassberry.com 

March 18, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing and U.S. Mail 

Hon. Kenneth C. Hill, Chairman 
c/o Ectory Lawless, Docket Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Re: Petition of Jackson Sustainability Cooperative to Determine if a Certificate of 
Convenience and Necessity Is Needed 
Docket No. 21-00061 

Dear Chairman Hill: 

Enclosed please find an original and four copies of Tennessee Electric Cooperative 
Association’s Update on Status of Third-Party Discovery.  

Should you have any questions concerning the enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew J. Sinback 

Enclosure 
cc: All Counsel of Record 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on March 18, 2022 at 8:30 a.m.












